Dear [Insert MP name],
I’m emailing on behalf of [organisation name] to ask you to raise the issue of supported housing as a matter of urgency. 
Supported housing is a vital national resource that delivers homes and services to half a million people in the community. It results in improved wellbeing, health and employment prospects. By placing people in more appropriate settings, it reduces pressure on the NHS, social care, homelessness services, and other vital public services. It provides housing and schemes for older people, people with a learning disability, homeless people, veterans and women seeking refuge from domestic violence.
However, the future of supported housing is at risk because of an entrenched and worsening financial crisis. Following years of local authority funding cuts, many have been forced to make significant reductions to supported housing commissioning. Now many of these vital schemes are under threat of closure. 1 in 3 supported housing providers have had to close services in the past year and 60% expect to close schemes in the future due to viability concerns. 1 in 3 providers may be forced to stop providing supported housing altogether.
To #SaveOurSupportedHousing, we are calling for the following measures at the upcoming Spending Review: 
· Long-term and increased funding for housing related support, clearly identifiable in consolidated funding allocations, starting with £1.6bn per year until a full assessment of need is undertaken. 
· Reinstating the £300m Housing Transformation Fund to integrate health, social care and housing and deliver supported housing strategically. 
· Committing to deliver at least 180,000 more supported homes by 2040, with clear funding in the Affordable Homes Programme, and making sure supported homes form part of the 1.5m homes target. 
· Ensuring that the long-term housing strategy and homeless strategy recognise the vital role of supported housing in the housing system, and the long-term housing strategy specifically considers housing for older people.
If you can, please write to the Chancellor ahead of the comprehensive spending review to highlight the urgent action needed to #SaveOurSupportedHousing. You could also show your support for the #SOSHousing campaign and your local providers on social media.
If you’d like to visit a local supported housing scheme in your area, please contact ade.bakare@housing.org.uk who can help arrange this.  
Best wishes,
[Your Name]

